#### **Riviera International Academy**

#### **Assignment-2077**

(Ashwin 14, 2077, Wednesday)

**Class: Seven** 

## **Subject- English**

#### Study the following

Garbage is a great environment hazard. It comes from various sources—used paper, tiffin packing's, plastic bags, ice-cream wrappers, bottle caps, fallen leaves from trees and many more. Garbage makes the premises ugly, unkempt and breeds diseases.

A lot of trash that is thrown away contain material that can be recycled and reused such as paper, metals and glass which can be sent to the nearest recycling centre or disposed of to the junk dealer. It also contains organic matter such as leaves which can enrich soil fertility. A compost pit can be made at a convenient location where the refuse can be placed with layers of soil and an occasional sprinkling of water. This would help decomposition to make valuable fertilizer. This would also prevent pollution that is usually caused by burning such organic waste.

1.	On the basis	of vour	reading	of the	above	passage	comr	olete the	e following.
	OII VIII DUDIO	01 , 001		OI CIIC		3 660 10 66 5		,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	, <u> </u>

a.	Garbage originates from
b.	Garbage can create havoc to the mankind by
c.	What happens to the disposed material at the recycling centre?
d.	Fallen leaves from trees are useful because they
e.	Which of these is correct with reference to a composite pit?

- i. The refuge is placed with layers of soil with an occasional sprinkling of water
- ii. It contributes to the manufacture of useful fertilizer
- iii. It prevents pollution

# 2. Find one word from the passage for the following

a.	Surrounding around us			
b.	A danger or risk			
c.	Productiveness			
d.	Chemical substances to increase fertility			
e.	Process of rotting			

## **Subject-Social Studies**

### **Answer the following questions:**

- 1. When was the convention on the rights of the child published?
- 2. What do you understand by child rights?
- 3. When did Nepal sign the UN declaration of the rights of children?
- 4. What do we understand by right to live?
- 5. What is right to protection?
- 6. Write about the 'right to participate' of children?
- 7. What is the main aim of child rights?

विषय – नेपाली

\_\_\_\_\_ पाठ सातबाट चन्द्रबिन्दु लागेका दशवअटा टिप र तीन पटक गर।

The End.